CORRECTIONS TO SELECTBOARD MEETING MINUTES OF FEB. 16, 2023

#5 — New Town Business

a) Review Proposals Received for Storm Water Permits on Bushey Street and
Country Club Estates.

Mr. Savage gave a report on the proposal that have been received on the Bushey Street and
Country Club Estates Storm Water Permits. The firms and the amount quoted for the engineer,
design and permit application are as follows:

Watershed Consulting — Proposal for Bushey Street only received previously $25,780.00
Ruggiano Engineering Inc. - Proposal for Bushey Street - $9,000.00

Ruggiano Engineering Inc. - Proposal for Country Club Estates - $11,000.00

Ruggiano estimated the permit application fees to the State of $3629.00 and $7120.00

respectively.

Cross Consulting Engineers, Inc. — Proposal for Bushey Street - $26,400.00

Cross Consulting Engineers, Inc. - Proposal for Country Club Estates - $27,300.00
As with the estimated permit application fees that were quoted by Ruggiano, Cross
quoted the same estimates.

A motion was made by Mr. Fournier to award the contracts to Ruggiano Engineering Inc and to
authorize Mr. Savage to sign the contracts. Mr. White seconded. Motion carried.



